
 

  

April 2, 2021 

 

 

Cougar Community, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing your student(s) back to school, five days a week, beginning Monday, April 12.  

 

Our new daily school schedule is 9:15 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. Mon, Tues, Thurs and Fri. We release 90 minutes early, at 2:15 

p.m., on Wednesday for staff professional development. CLICK HERE to download and save a copy of the All-In Bell 

Schedule. 

 

As reminder, next Wednesday, April 7, will be a NO SCHOOL day to give staff time to reconfigure classrooms and 

student work spaces. You can learn more about our return to All-in instruction and revisit the April calendar HERE. 

 

Here are a few additional pieces of information to consider as you plan to return full time: 

• Thanks to a federal grant, students will continue to enjoy breakfast, lunch and supper offerings at school at no cost 

at school. You will find the daily menu online at: https://bend.nutrislice.com  

• To ride the bus, students must be registered for transportation. Families can register by filling out this form or 

calling 541-355-5702. Once registered, families should check route times and bus top locations online on our 

Transportation webpage.  

• Every one of us can help to control the spread of COVID-19 in our community and schools. Join our students as 

they model exceptional COVID-19 prevention efforts by wearing a mask, regularly washing hands, maintaining 

physical distance, avoiding large gatherings, and staying home when you have symptoms. Together, we can 

follow proven public health practices that reduce our own chance of getting infected and prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 to our friends and family.  

• If you are a student currently enrolled in District CDL or BLPO and wish to return to MVHS for All-in Learning, 

please contact our counseling office at 541-355-4600 to speak to our registrar about that process. 

 

We are creating a quick reference guide with FAQs for All-In Learning that will answer general questions and provide a 

list of resources. This document will be shared with students and parents next week. 

 

I value your partnership in this transition and look forward to welcoming all students back every day on April 12! 

 

   

Best, 

 

Mr. Hicks 

Principal - Mountain View High School 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQ6HtDAgwEo0Hc5RAUOsddmq_PxMppz6EINgqMfOKt4i3WpQ/viewform
https://www.bend.k12.or.us/bus
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